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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 
The Shire of Merredin wishes to advise that a Special Council Meeting will be held at 6:00pm 
on Tuesday, 6 August 2024 for the purpose of considering the following matters: 
 

• Shire of Merredin Annual Budget 2024/25 Adoption  

 
Members of the public are welcome to attend the Council Chambers located on the corner 
of King and Barrack Streets, however if discussion relating to a confidential attachment is 
required, this will be undertaken behind closed doors and public will be asked to leave the 
Council Chambers. 
 
 
 
Craig Watts 
Chief Executive Officer 

29 July 2024 


